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Promoting marriage, family, life & liberty in the Land of Lincoln

PETITON TO DEFUND PLANNED PARENTHOOD

Dear Speaker Ryan and Majority Leader McConnell,

Last year, the U.S. Congress learned what many pro-lifers have suspected and feared for years: Planned Parenthood is selling
the dismembered remains of aborted babies for cash. This is clearly in violation of federal law.

Despite video and other evidence to support this assertion, Congress voted to fund Planned Parenthood with hundreds of
millions of taxpayer dollars in 2016.

This year, with a strong pro-life majority in Congress and a new pro-life president in the White House, there is absolutely no
excuse for the continued funding of this anti-life organization. It is time for Congress to act against the criminal enterprise

known as Planned Parenthood.

As a concerned Illinois citizen, I stand with other Pro-Life Illinois voters to demand that you immediately terminate
by any means all federal government-funding of Planned Parenthood.

SIGNATURE NAME ADDRESS EMAIL

Are you interested in helping Illinois Family Institute? As a grassroots organization we rely entirely on the support of pro-
lifers like you to help us fight these critical battles. Your support is greatly needed to protect all innocent human life in Illinois
from conception to the end of life and to stop Planned Parenthood once and for all.

Yes, I'd like to support Illinois Family Institute in the following way(s):
Enclosed is my one-time gift of $

I would like to be a monthly supporting donor in the amount of $ per month
Credit or Debit Card Donation (circle one): Visa Master Card Discover Amex
Card Holder’s Name Printed:

Billing Address:
Credit or Debit Card #: CSV#____ Exp.Date_____

Card Holder’s Signature:

Phone Number:

(If donating by check, please make checks payable to “Illinois Family Institute” for charitable tax deduction)

Sign me up to receive the IFI Email Newsletter. Email Address
Contact Me About Volunteer Opportunities. __ (check here)




